
B O A R D   O F   A L D E R M E N

City of Newton
Massachusetts

INTER-OFFICE CORRESPONDENCE

To:  Public Facilities Committee

From:  Shawna Sullivan
  Public Facilities Committee Clerk

Date:  February 17, 2006

Subject: Cancellation of February 22nd meeting.
________________________________________________________________________

Please note the February 22nd meeting of the Public Facilities Committee has been
cancelled.  The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, March 8th at 7:45 p.m.

Please mark your calendars.
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